22nd march 2010

Mark Williams

New Jersey

Dear Mr. Williams,

This is a statement of account letter for your account at our bank, New Line Bank. We have included your opening balance, your balance left in the account as well as the amount spent during various transactions.

This letter is a mere formality to ensure that everything is running smoothly in your account. We sincerely hope that you shall bring any kind of unusual activity to our notice, in case it occurs in your account. Your savings account had been opened on March 27th 2009.This statement is for the month of February 2010 in the name of Mr Mark Williams.

We have provided a list of transactions and sincerely hope that you shall report to the bank in case of a mistake in the same. This shall only help us serve you better.

Best wishes for the future.

Sincerely

Jacob Johnson

Manager

New line bank

